

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

R-28

Date:

November 23, 2004

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Val Lerch, Chair, Public Safety Committee

Subject:

ALLEY CLOSURES

The Public Safety Committee, at its meeting held November 9, 2004, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and referred to the Housing and Neighborhoods Committee with an updated report from the City Attorney.

Respectfully submitted,

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

Councilmember Val Lerch, Chair

Prepared by: Martha Cobb

Unanimous vote Absent: None

S:\PS\Alley Closures.rec2.doc